
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…  

November was an 

exciting month: we 

had our first snowy 

spelling quiz, Patriotic 

Eve, a historical 

museum trip and 

celebrated 

Thanksgiving! 

 

In English Language,   

We learned about 

family traditions and 

traditions from 

around the world, like 

Chinese New Year, 

with special guest Ms. 

Xiang.  

In Mathematics,  

We conquered 

addition and 

subtraction by 1, 6 and 

10! We solved math 

riddles and created 

different ways to solve 

word problems with 

creative math 

equations. 

 

In Social Studies,  

We learned about 

important places that 

are meaningful to us, 

but also the world. We 

finished by profiling 

important places 

around the world! 

In Science,  

We learned about the 

growth of living things, 

like animals, humans 

and plants. We even 

measured our own tree 

to estimate its age!  

 

In Art,  

We focused on music 

and art from Africa. We 

sang “Che Che Kulay” 

from Ghana, built 

South African Ndebele 

houses and drew 

traditional African 

masks. 

Happy November!  
   

Miss Kelly 

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
December 15th: Christmas 

Celebration 

December 23rd-31st: 

Christmas Break 

December 24th: Christmas 

Eve 

December 25th: Christmas 

 

 

 

 

 


